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Privacy Notice 

Solo Support Services – Website 

 
 
Individuals have the right to be informed about the collection and use of their personal data. This is a 

key transparency requirement under the UK GDPR. 

Website Information 
A cookie is a small file (typically letters and numbers) which may be placed on your computer when you 
access our website.  We do not use cookies on our website.  
 
We use social buttons such as Facebook to share or bookmark pages on our site or email updates. Those 
sites may collect information about your internet activity, including if you visit our site (even if you don’t 
click on the button if you’re logged on to their site). You should check the privacy and cookies policy of 
each of these sites to see how they use your information and find out how to opt out and delete such 
information. 
 
Our website does not require you to input personal data to use it. You may however volunteer personal 
data such as your name and email address to request information, updates and our services. That 
information is required to deal with your query appropriately and will only be held for the duration of 
the enquiry, at the conclusion of which, it will be deleted. Should you choose to use our services or 
become a Solo Support Services employee, your information will be held as per the relevant Privacy 
Notice.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information on this matter. 
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